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BYR 94-020

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Attention: Mr. Morton Fairtile
Senior Project Manager
Non-Power Reactors and Decommissioning Project Directorate
Division of Operating Reactor Support

References: (a) License No. DPR-3 (Docket No. 50-29)
(b) Memorandum, M. Fairtile to S. Weiss, Forthcoming Meeting With

Yankee Atomic Electric Company, February 25,1994
(c) Letter, NRC, J. K. Thayer to T. E. Murley, Decommissioning Plan

for Yankee Nuclear Power Station, December 20,1993

Subject: DECOMMISSIONING PLAN APPROVAL- REQUEST FOR
ADDITIONAL COST ESTIMATE INFORMATION

During our meeting on March 23,1994 (Reference b), the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission requested additional information regarding the cost estimate that is
presented in the Yankee Nuclear Power Station Decommissioning Plan (Reference c).
Yankee is currently compiling the information requested and will submit a complete
package before April 15, 1994. In the interim, we are enclosing a copy of the
Decommissioning Cost Study Report. The report is the basis of the cost estimate
presented in Section 5 of the Decommissioning Plan.

If you have any questions or require further information, please contact me.
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f Sincerely,
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Russell A. Mellor
'Yankee Pr'oject Manager

Attachment

c: R. Dudley, NRC, NRR (w/o attachment) g
E. Kelly, NRC Region I (w/o attachment) l
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